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Dear VCS Families –  

Below are the easy steps for ordering hot lunches for your student(s).  Orders are due every 
Thursday at midnight for the following week’s lunch orders.  You can order for the week or for 
the month.  Please keep in mind your child’s extracurricular activities when placing lunch 
orders as we are not able to give refunds in these situations (only for extenuating 
circumstances beyond your control).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Place a lunch order 

1. Login to RenWeb using 
• RenWeb link:  https://familyportal.renweb.com  
• District Code: VCHS-AZ 
• Enter your username and password 

2. When Family Portal displays, click           if the left navigation menu does not display. 
3. Click STUDENT, then select LUNCH. 
4. Click +CREATE WEB ORDER above the calendar. 
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5. Click the child’s name for which you wish to place an order.  Note:  Student names in 
examples blacked out for privacy. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6. A list of lunch dates will be displayed.  Click the date desired to open the food menu 
options. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7. Type the number of items to order for the student in the Quantity column. The Total 
column displays the cost. 
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8. Repeat for all dates and all of your children. The Grand Total is listed at the bottom. 
9. Click Submit Order. The Online Lunch Payment screen displays after you place your 

order. 
 
 
 
 
 
10. Type payment information and click Submit.  Please wait a few seconds for the payment 

transaction to be completed.  An email confirmation of your payment will be sent to you: 
Payment@cryptpay3.com School Lunch Payment Received. 
 

NOTES: 
• We suggest parents use Google Chrome or Firefox to place lunch orders. 
• Do not leave the order or payment screens until the transaction is complete, which may 

take several seconds.   
• Please contact Jamie Howell with any questions at: jhowell@valleychristianaz.org 
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